
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
 
TO:   Maia Hoffman, PE 
                        Pretreatment Engineer/Permit Manager  
                        Washington Department of Ecology  
 
FROM:  Shane Freeman, Industrial Waste/Pretreatment Technician 
   
DATE:   June10, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  Request for Review of State Waste Discharge Permit   
                        Renewal Application Permit #ST0007380     
   
ADDRESS:       SeaCast Inc. 
  6130 - 31st Avenue  
                        Marysville, WA  98271 
   
 
The Water Resources Division conducted a review of the above referenced discharge 
permit application. We submitted the following comments as a condition of approval 
of Section J 
 
State Waste Discharge Permit Number #ST0007380 
SECTION S2. Monitoring Requirements. 
                       Subsection F (Sample point #006 Kolene Line Rinse Water). 
 
Jerry McCaslin proposed an Addendum on June 9, 2021 (See Attached) that the City 
of Marysville accepts as a condition of signing Section J. 
 
The City of Marysville also requires as a part of this permit the following: 
 

1. A copy of all test results regarding sample point #006 must be provided to the 
City of Marysville prior to any wastewater discharge. 

 
2. In addition, the City of Marysville requires copies of all shipping manifest of 

state regulated waste associated with discharge point #006. 
                     
 
 
Please contact me with any questions you may have at (360) 363-8128 or 
sfreeman@marysvillewa.gov. 
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